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ONC's Cures Act Final Rule supports a patient's control of their health care and their 

medical record through smartphones and modern software apps.  The rule supports 

secure patient access to their electronic medical record data. Patients will be able to use 

software applications they authorize to receive data from their medical records.  

In support of the Cures Act, AllyAlign has created Interoperability APIs (AllyConnectApp) 

to enable our members to gain electronic access to their data via third-party software 

applications. 

AllyConnectApp enable members of client Medicare Care Advantage payers and their 

authorized representative(s), to consent to have their data shared with third-party 

applications. It also allows third-party application owners to connect to provider and 

pharmacy directories, further referred to as “public non-member specific data.” 

AllyAlign is committed to Cures act and patient access final rule. Clinical data for members 

that will be shared via AllyConnectApp is data maintained within the AllyAlign systems. 

Any new clinical information of members received and maintained by AllyAlign systems 

in the future will be shared through the APIs either by updating existing application 

functionalities or by adding new features.  

The timing of new releases and scope of the release will be determined by AllyAlign as 

changes are made to our systems and data held within them. Every time a change is 

made to the APIs, release notes will be published with new and/or updated functionalities. 


